
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 24, 2021 
 
 
 
Hello APW families,  

 
This is an important message regarding athletic registration for the Fall 2021-2022 school year.  
 
It is very important that your child’s physical is up to date. Many of our athlete’s physicals have 
expired due to the pandemic. Your child WILL NOT be cleared in the Fall if their physical is not 
current.  
 
Family ID is now open for all Fall sports at every level, grades 7 through 12.  Please be aware, 
Family ID has very important medical information that is ONLY to be filled out by a parent or 
guardian. Students should not be completing the online registration. Only parent/guardian 
emails will be accepted. If a student email is used or a student registers themselves, they WILL 
NOT be cleared for participation. It is very important that the information received is accurate 
for the health and safety of your child. Upon clearance by the nurse, you will receive an email 
from Family ID to the parent/guardian email provided.  Parents/guardians will need to check 
emails often until your athlete is cleared.   Also, be sure that parents and guardians are signing 
their names and student’s name in the proper places on each form.  Failure to do this will result 
in the registration returned, and your child not cleared in a timely manner.  
 
This new online program is very helpful in streamlining the registration process for our nurses, 
but you must be sure that they are accurate and completed by an adult only, NOT the students. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation,  
 

 
 
Scott Stanard 
Athletic Coordinator 
 


